
PR 2306 – Freight Rail Yards 
Comment Letter from John Myers 
 

Faye Thomas 
 

 

From: John Myers 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 1:44 AM 
To: COB 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please pass the Rail Yard Rule 

 

Hello South Coast AQMD Clerk, 
 
We have a source of pollution that continues without regard for real people. That is, of course, awful. You 
however have the ability to protect all of us from these scofflaws. 

 
Specifically, the Rail Yard Indirect Source Review (ISR) Rule must pass! 

 
ISR rules can help us clean up the worst polluters, the ports and rail yards in the smogiest air basin 
in the country, but ONLY if you actually act. 

 
Please act now to reduce asthma, heart diseases, and other health impacts. 

 
Please act now to ensure better air quality for those living near and working at the ports and hold 
these polluters accountable for reducing emissions, thus creating a better environment for all. 

 
As a resident of Moreno Valley, who breathes the air in and around Southern California I am 
involved. I am with the Moreno Valley Group of the Sierra Club, and I appreciate your attention to 
this crucial matter. 

 
The Rail Yard Indirect Source Review (ISR) Rule must pass. 

 
Sincerely, 
John Myers 
 1stargaze48@gmail.com 
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